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To whom it may concern

I would like to propose the above planning application by Lidl as I believe it will greatly
improve the area as follows

1. visual appearance of new hey road greatly improved

2. Offer greater competitive market place to other retailers who have had market share at a
premium price

3. Good working practices
4. Good wage rates above minimum wage

5. Easing of traffic congestion as parents will be allowed to use car park for dropping /
picking up school children instead of parking on main roads blocking cycle lanes etc

Best regards





